
 
 

 

The New England Hardware Security Day (NEHWS) is an annual event jointly organized by faculty at 
Northeastern University, UMass Amherst, Worcester Polytechnic Institute, Yale University, 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, and University of New Hampshire. NEHWS attracts a hardware-
security focused community of participants from academia and industry, offering a vibrant environment 
for researchers and engineers to share their latest research and development advances and engage in 
networking.  

 
NEHWS 2023 will be held as a one-day workshop on April 7, 2023 in the Raytheon Amphitheater at 
Northeastern University. It will feature invited talks, poster sessions, panels, student forums, and industry 
engagement sessions. Students will have the opportunity to receive travel grants sponsored by the National 
Science Foundation.  
 
Sponsors of NEHWS will gain visibility for their companies and associate themselves with an active 
regional community that contributes to training the next-generation workforce in hardware security. 
NEHWS offers benefits according to the sponsorship level. Please contact the NEHWS organizers at the 
email listed below to discuss additional existing ways in which you can introduce your company to the 
audience and contribute to the success of the workshop.  
 
Supporter benefits may include the following: 

● Company logo and URL displayed on the NEHWS website and workshop promotional materials 

● Distribute brochures to participants at registration 

● A table or poster stand accessible to attendees during coffee breaks 

● Complementary workshop registration(s) 

● Access to attendee name and email list after event 
 
For details, please write to: contact@nehws.org 
 

CALL FOR SPONSORS 

New England Hardware Security Day 
NEHWS 2023 

Boston, MA, April 7th, 2023 

https://nehws.org 


